
 
 

 
 

 

Our Ref HQ15028 

 

Dear Mr Stenson         28 May 2015 

 

Thank you for your request dated 28 April 2015 under the Freedom of Information (Scotland) Act 2002 

(FOISA). For reference, your request is detailed below.  

 

1. The number of mobile phone watch devices found in Scottish prisons, since 2010; 

2. Some representative ideas of what models of phone watches were found; 

3. Whether any Apple Watch mobile devices have been found in any Scottish prisons, and if so 

when and which prisons; and 

4. Any new measures being taken by the prison service to combat mobile watch device 

contraband. 

 

We have now completed our search for the information you requested and our response is detailed below.  

 

1. Please find attached a spread sheet for each year from April 2010 – March 2015 showing the 

number of watch phones found in our prisons. 

 

2. The SPS do not record the make of phones recovered. 

 

3. The SPS do not record the make of phones recovered. 

 

4. All establishments have hand held mobile phone detectors.  In addition, the SPS is testing 

mobile phone blocking equipment as well as walk-through detectors in some of our prisons. 

 

If you are unhappy with this response to your request, you may ask us to carry out an internal review, by 

writing to The Chief Executive, Calton House, 5 Redheughs Rigg, Edinburgh, EH12 9HW.  Your request 

should explain why you wish a review to be carried out, and should be made within 40 working days of 

receipt of this letter, and we will reply within 20 working days of receipt.  If you are not satisfied with the 

result of the review, you then have the right to make a formal complaint to the Scottish Information 

Commissioner. 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
HEADQUARTERS 
Calton House 
5 Redheughs Rigg 
EDINBURGH  
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Yours sincerely 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  


